Our Ref: SUBEB/A/1002 February 7", 2025.

Representative,

NBM of Africa Worldwide,
Amagba,

Edo state.

Dear Sir,

APPRECIATION LETTER

| would like to refer to your letter dated 17" January 2025, notifying the board of your
donation, and on behalf of the State Universal Basic Education Board, express our sincere
gratitude for your generous distribution of educational materials to pupils in Twelve (12) of

our schools.

Your commitment to our cause exemplifies the spirit of community and the shared
responsibility we have in nurturing the future of our students. Your donation will have a
lasting impact on the educational opportunities we provide and significantly enable our

students to strive for excellence.

We especially commend the leadership of NBM of Africa Worldwide for this thoughtful
initiative. Your efforts remind us of the powerful role alumni and stakeholders play in

shaping the future of education.

We look forward to more collaboration and continuous interaction with you/your

association for the provision of quality basic education.

Please, accept the highest regards of the Executive Chairman.

Thank you.

Yours Sincerely,

(P

Ighodaro Augustine
FN. DIR., Social Mobilization

For: The Executive Chairman
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